
EDITOR’S NOTE

While the current volume, 34, appears under the editorship of Jane H. Hill, I am
no longer reviewing new manuscripts. The new editor-in-chief ofLanguage in
Society, Barbara Johnstone, is now receiving manuscripts and books for review.
These should be sent to Prof. Johnstone at the following address:

Barbara Johnstone
Editor-in-Chief
LANGUAGE IN SOCIETY
Department of English
Carnegie Mellon University
Pittsburgh PA 15213-3890
E-mail: langsoc@andrew.cmu.edu
Fax: 412-268-7989
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